
From:                                         Blanks, Felicity 
Sent:                                           23 February 2015 14:31
To:                                               DC Consultation
Subject:                                     15/00317/CNA
Attachments:                          ufm6.rtf

Please find attached the decision notice which relates to the above planning application

F Blanks
Central Registration
Northumberland County Council

Email : planning@northumberland.gov.uk
Phone (DDI) : 

Save Time Do It Online!
We have made some key improvements to our site to make all of our services easy to access. Now you can do
everything from paying your council tax, to reporting a faulty street light online. Go to: www.northumberland.gov.uk
and click 'pay, apply or report' to access the relevant forms. 

Northumberland added disclaimer
This email is intended solely for the individual or individuals to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential
and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or
taking any action in reliance on the contents of this email is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please
contact the sender and delete the email from any computer. All email communication may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with internal policy and relevant legislation. Please, consider your environmental
responsibility. Before printing this e-mail ask yourself: "Do I need a hard copy?"



Mr Chris Stanworth
Northumberland National Park Authority 
Eastburn
South Park
Hexham
Northumberland
NE46 1BS

Planning Ref:  15/00317/CNA
Your Ref:
Contact:  Miss Ros Duncan
Direct Line:  
E-Mail:  
Date:  23rd February 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990
Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 
2010

Proposal   Refurbishment to the existing toilet block at Bulby's Wood. New tourist 
information point and display area to be provided in existing building, as well as some 
external landscaping works

Location Bulby's Wood Car Park Ingram Alnwick Northumberland NE66 4LT

Applicant  Mr Chris Stanworth

I would confirm that Development Management have No Objection to the above 
consultation.

Yours Faithfully

Miss Ros Duncan
Planning Officer


